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Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We hope you have enjoyed the Easter holiday and are looking forward to another fun term of learning for your 

child, including a boat building project based on the gingerbread man, sports day, and Lafrowda parade.  

As we start the summer term, we would like to invite you to a meeting on Monday 29th April at 3.30pm where 

we will be discussing your child’s transition from Key Stage One to Key Stage Two. 

Having now received official confirmation of our numbers for next year, we have identified a large imbalance 

in pupil numbers that will affect both classes next year. We are therefore proposing that we restructure our 

classes next academic year, so that Class One will incorporate Reception through to Year Three and Class Two 

Year Four through to Year Six. This will balance the classes but importantly provides continuity in teaching for 

your child, with Miss Ferguson, building on their successes in Key Stage One into Key Stage Two. 

We do appreciate you may have some questions about how this will work and affect your child and as such 

encourage you to attend the meeting where Ms Carter will be able to answer your questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

      

 

Kathryn Carter       Sharon Brolly 

Headteacher       Chair of Governors 
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